Part 1 (Open to the public)
ITEM NO.

REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE SERVICES

To the: Quality and Performance Scrutiny Committee

On:
Monday, 25 November, 2002

TITLE: Review of SAP and the Financial Support Group

RECOMMENDATIONS:
Quality and Performance Scrutiny Committe consider the the progress made in the implementation of SAP, the associated formation of the Financial Support Group and the issues that have arisen. Members' views in relation to the way in which implementation issues have been addressed, future development plans and the need for a corporate policy for the application of SAP are requested.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:
The report explains the background to the SAP and FSG project and the current position in relation to the implementation, the resolution of problems and future development proposals as requested by the Quality and Performance Scrutiny Committee.

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:


ASSESSMENT OF RISK:


THE SOURCE OF FUNDING IS:
No implications

LEGAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
No implications

FINANCIAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
No implications

CONTACT OFFICER:
Geoff Topping, Assistant Director of Corporate Services.  0161 793 3240

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATES:
Not Applicable

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:
Best Value; Budget Monitoring; Budget Strategy; Employee Matters; Information Society Strategy; Modernising Local Government; Performance Management; Scrutiny; e Government; 

DETAILS:

